Debra Thomeson

From: Mike File <mcfile195@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 10:14 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Fwd: skylark land purchase

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Mike File <mcfile195@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 7, 2024 at 10:09 AM
Subject: skylark land purchase

To: Cheryl H File <cheryl@aptalaska.net>

October 7.2024
Petersburg Borough assembly:

We are writing in support of the Skylark Park LLC to purchase Borough land for a reasonable/
realistic value.

Let's use this as an opportunity to open up some housing for folks and add some revenue

to the borough now and in the long term.

There isn't an arguable reason not to approve this when so many people have been shouting
about a housing crises in Petersburg.

Thank you for your support,
Mike and Cheryl File



